
 

 

MEMORANDUM 

June 25, 2015 

TO:  Members of the MVSEC Executive Advisory Board 

FROM: Carla Cumblad, Executive Director 

RE:  Revisions to the Articles of Agreement 

 

Attached to this memo are the revisions discussed at the Executive Advisory Meeting on June 3, 

2015.  The discussed changes are underlined or are struck-through.  The recommended changes 

regarding the ISBE required changes are highlighted in yellow. 

 

Recommendation: 

 

Approval. 


